
   
 

   
 
 

Why attend the 2023 Remsoft North America User Group Conference, June 12th 
– 16th, in Fredericton, New Brunswick? 

 
This conference is a great way for industry leaders to connect and network amongst peers to 
further:  
 

• Gain knowledge and industry perspective on different planning challenges and how 
Remsoft's analytical technology and in-field experts are solving them.  

• Discover, learn, and experience the vision and direction that Remsoft is going with their 
solutions and cloud platforms. 

• Hear directly how Remsoft is identifying planning gaps and opportunities for further 
integration of their intelligent planning solutions and technology. 

• Learn more about Remsoft's industry leading standard on: 
o Carbon modeling, 
o Climate Change Mitigation - Stochastic modeling, and 
o AI/Machine learning both in the realm of optimization and Remsoft Operations.  

• Leverage technical tips and tricks to run our models more efficiently from senior 
Remsoft analysts. 

 
Conference attendees will have multiple in-person opportunities to network, collaborate, and 
share ideas with both experts and peers. The conference itself will be held on June 14th, and 
15th, while additional in-person training on June 12th, and June 13th and a field tour June 16th.  
 

 
Monday, June 12th Tuesday, June 13th Wednesday, June 14th Thursday, June 15th Friday, June 16th 

In Person 
Training 

In Person 
Training Conference Conference Field Tour 

Separate Registration User Group Registration Only 20 Spots Available 
 
 

To help reduce costs there is early bird pricing, airfare & hotel discount pricing, and certain 
meals included:  

o Early Bird Registration: $550 - ENDS APRIL 5th, 2023. 
o Regular Registration: $675 
o Discount Hilton Garden Inn Hotel Pricing: $179CAD/ Night.  

o Located directly beside the conference center. 
o Air Canada booking discount code for the conference. 
o A light breakfast and lunch will be included on the training days and full conference day, 

and a networking dinner on June 15th. 
 

If you attend, this conference will provide you with ways to explore practical topics and have 
your team's questions answered. We plan this conference so that you leave with a wealth of 
new knowledge, actions to further your work, as well as have an exciting time networking with 
your peers.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. We look forward to seeing you! 


